Due to the success of the August 12 Challenger show and announcement of the year end awards, we
have scheduled additional Challenger Shows Sep 2 & Oct 21.

According to Ernie, the top five placings in each class will receive NCHA lettered spurs, with the
"Champion" and "reserve champion" spurs also lettered.

In addition, placings 6-10 will also receive awards.

So there is plenty of time to move up in the standings with the addition of these events.
Sep 2, Challenger Show #9

Sep 30, Championship Show, $1000 added

Oct 21, Challenger Show #10

Please get your fresh entries in ASAP. 1000 Novice, 5000 Novice, Non pro, Open

The Challenger Standings are now on the NCHA website at:
http://www.nchacutting.com/members/standings/regional-challenger-standings

Contact Ernie Beutenmiller for any questions regarding the Challenger Series.

See more Horse Show Information at www.mohorseshows.com
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